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Chair Jennifer James-Wilson called the virtual meeting to order at 4:32 p.m.  PRESENT BY ZOOM:  

Jennifer James-Wilson, Doug Ross, Jeff Taylor and Connie Welch. Nathanael O’Hara joined the 

meeting at 4:38 p.m.  Also present were Superintendent Gessner-Crabtree and staff. 

 

Grading 

Superintendent Gessner-Crabtree explained that the purpose of the meeting was to address the Board’s 

request for data about failing grades in the secondary schools. 

 

Principal Carrie Ehrhardt and Dean of Students Patrick Gaffney presented Progress Report 1 failing 

grade data, including demographics, for Port Townsend High School.  Discussion followed.  Director 

Taylor requested school-wide Progress Report 1 GPA data by grade.  Dean Gaffney will compile this 

information. 

 

Principal Theresa Campbell presented Quarter 1 failing grade data, including demographics, for Blue 

Heron Middle School.  Discussion followed. 

 

Adjournment 

Chair James-Wilson adjourned the special meeting at 5:20 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________   ___________________________________ 

Sandy Gessner-Crabtree    ATTEST:  Jennifer James-Wilson 

Secretary             Board Chair 


